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October 13, 1978

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
President

Rockefeller University
York Avenue and 66th Street

New York, N. Y. 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you for spending so much time talking with me on Tuesday,
October 10. I greatly appreciate your thoughtful advice about eval-
uating research, especially in the WHO context. Your comments about how
to encourage research through workshops and seminars and about supporting
research in the "middle-tier" countries are ones (among others) I shall
keep in mind in launching the social and economic research component.
It would be a pleasure and privilege to return to Rockefeller University
to talk further about the Special Programme with you, Mr. Nichols and
others you think appropriate.

Under separate cover, I am sending you the ‘new RFF publication on
drinking water which includes a brief mention of the activated carbon
filter problem, I have enclosed here some of the papers obtained from
Mr. Frank Bell, Office of Water Supply, Environmental Protection Agency,
Washington, I hope they are useful.

Again, thank you for a gracious and stimulating conversation,

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Ree fued
Patricia L. Rosenfield, Ph.D.
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